
Phase 
Primary and Secondary 
 
Audience 
All staff 
 
Trainer 
Anna Hogg 
 
Date  
24/11/2017  
 
Time  
9:30 am – 4:00 pm 
Exhibition and 
registration open 
from 8.30 am 
 
Venue  
Norwich Professional 
Development Centre 
 
Cost   
£150 per delegate 
 
Course Ref  
TLS-1117-T014  

Mathematics  
Conference 2017 
‘Variety is the spice of maths!’ 
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This conference is a 
unique opportunity for 
delegates to hear from 
Professor Anne Watson 
on Variation Theory, to 
meet a wide range of 
publishers and to 
experience a variety of workshops 
covering the teaching and learning of 
mathematics in all phases from EYFS 
to KS3.   
 

Anne was an adviser on the national curriculum, and 
has advisory roles on several curriculum and pedagogy 
projects from primary to tertiary. She is also a 
contributor to the Oxford University Press secondary 
mathematics blog. She has been working on variation 
in mathematics teaching for over 12 years.  
 
Anne will lead a keynote focusing on the role of 
variation in teaching and learning mathematics, with a 
focus on measurement.  Through doing some tasks 
and discussing them we will go deeply into what 
variation means and how it can be used by teachers to 
direct and enhance learning and bring new insights.  
She aims to cut through the theory and focus on how 
variation naturally arises helpfully when we do 
mathematics. 

An exhibition from a range of companies and organisations  
displaying their products and services is accessible at the start of the  

conference and throughout breaks.  


